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A new imperative Chris Duke
2016-05-16 At a time in history when
global challenges are becoming more
intractable and threatening, it makes
sense to draw on the specialist
expertise of our universities. Much
of government interest in doing so
has typically focused on the major
research institutions with their
records of new discovery and
invention. However, there is
extensive evidence that the greatest
opportunities are at regional level.

Despite globalisation, regions are
becoming more and more important as
sites of identity and policy
intervention. Regions can take their
futures into their own hands, and
their local universities are a
crucial resource of expertise to
support these initiatives. However,
there have been significant barriers
to effective cooperation between
universities and their regional
authorities. This book provides an
analysis of these circumstances and
draws on an international research
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project to point academics, policy
makers and practitioners in the right
direction. It provides extensive
evidence from this project to support
its argument.
Heritage as community research
Vergunst, Jo 2019-03-01 Heritage as
Community Research explores the
nature of contemporary heritage
research involving university and
community partners. Putting forward a
new view of heritage as a process of
research and involvement with the
past, undertaken with or by the
communities for whom it is relevant,
the book uses a diverse range of case
studies, with many chapters cowritten between academics and
community partners. Through this
extensive work, the Editors show that
the process of research itself can be
an empowering force by which

communities stake a claim in the
places they live.
Higher Education and Community-Based
Research R. Munck 2014-10-23 A
unique, comparative survey of
community-based research within a
higher education context, featuring
some of the top scholars in the
field, this book brings together a
global range of experiences with
community-based research and engages
the leaders in the field worldwide to
set out visions for future
directions, practices, and
developments.
Participatory Research Dirk Schubotz
2019-10-07 Going beyond a general
introduction to offer a hands-on
guide, Participatory Research
empowers students to feel confident
understanding and applying
participatory methods to their
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research projects. It takes an
accessible approach to explaining the
theory that grounds participatory
research and offers students
practical strategies for how and when
to choose and apply a wide range of
these methods. Comprehensive yet easy
to understand, this book: · Gives
students a thorough grounding in the
history and theoretical issues
surrounding each method · Showcases
participatory research in action
through extensive on-the-ground case
studies · Highlights the importance
of ethics in research design,
offering guidance on dealing with
sensitive considerations in
participatory research With a
sustained focus on the impact of
digital technologies, this book
tackles head-on the need to re-assess
the way we involve people in

contemporary research. It is an
essential guide to better research
practice for students and researchers
across the social sciences.
Community-based Research with
Vulnerable Populations Lesley Wood
2022-01-01 This book advocates for
community-based research with
vulnerable populations within the
field of higher education. The
chapters outline how research can
democratize knowledge generation to
make it more accessible and socially
relevant, and emphasizes the value of
the lived and experiential knowledge
of vulnerable and marginalized
populations. Rooted in a critique of
the current practices of higher
education that fail to support
participatory and transformative
research, the research is structured
at micro, macro and meso levels to
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ultimately emancipate colonized
thinking of stakeholders about power,
privilege and participation. Focusing
primarily on various contexts within
the Global South, the contributors
argue that the time is ripe for
community-based research which
combines the theoretical knowledge of
the academy with the local,
experiential knowledge of those
experiencing the consequences of
social inequality to co-construct
knowledge for change.
Rethinking Society in the 21st
Century, Fourth Edition Kate Bezanson
2016-09-01 Rethinking Society in the
21st Century is a critical collection
of readings that provides students
with a foundational knowledge base in
sociology. The fourth edition has
been thoroughly updated to include
significant Canadian content, with a

greater focus on indigeneity, gender,
and sexuality and a new section
dedicated to social movements, social
change, and emerging fields. This
anthology introduces students to the
fundamental elements of sociology
with a balance of classical
theory—Marx, Weber, Durkheim,
Mills—and more contemporary
approaches found in the works of
Michel Foucault and Dorothy Smith.
Building on this theoretical
grounding, the text outlines core
concepts in sociology as well as
major social institutions such as
families, the economy and labour,
education, health care, and media.
Covering a wide breadth of topics,
including chapters on animals, the
environment, crime, trans issues,
class, ethnicity, and race, this new
edition explores critical debates in
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Canadian society with an emphasis on
intersectional approaches to social
inequalities. This volume is rich
with pedagogical features that
promote critical understanding,
including detailed introductions that
speak to the contextual history of
the source material and discussion
questions for each section. Uniquely
designed for introductory courses,
Rethinking Society in the 21st
Century is the ideal reader for
Canadian students of sociology.
Everyday Exposure Sarah Marie Wiebe
2016-09-15 Surrounded by Canada’s
densest concentration of chemical
manufacturing plants, members of the
Aamjiwnaang First Nation express
concern about a declining male birth
rate and high incidences of
miscarriage, asthma, cancer, and
cardiovascular illness. Everyday

Exposure uncovers the systemic
injustices they face as they fight
for environmental justice. Exploring
the problems that conflicting levels
of jurisdiction pose for the creation
of effective policy, analyzing
clashes between Indigenous and
scientific knowledge, and documenting
the experiences of Aamjiwnaang
residents as they navigate their
toxic environment, this book argues
that social and political change
requires a transformative “sensing
policy” approach, one that takes the
voices of Indigenous citizens
seriously.
Participatory Action Learning and
Action Research Lesley Wood
2019-09-12 Participatory Action
Learning and Action Research offers a
concise yet comprehensive explanation
of the theory, practice and process
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of this emerging paradigm,
methodology and theory of learning.
PALAR is a transformative,
collaborative and democratic process
for resolving complex problems within
the context of sustainable
professional, organisational and
community development. The book draws
on real-life examples from socially
and economically challenged contexts,
and features critical reflections on
the strengths and challenges of this
evolving methodology in relation to
the increased interest in community
engagement and project-based learning
among institutions of higher
education. Analysing theory in the
context of sustainable professional,
organisational and community
development, this book: Provides a
comprehensive, research-based manual
on the use of PALAR within actual

research projects. Explains a means
of engaging in research that promotes
the mobilisation of human potential
relevant in a rapidly changing
society. Addresses the challenges of
doing participatory research within
institutions. Provides applied,
specific examples of how PALAR can be
adapted for use in socially and
economically challenged contexts,
typical of developing economies.
Offers critical reflections by
researchers and community
participants on the challenges and
uses of PALAR. Innovative, and
offering clarity on ethics and
research questions, Participatory
Action Learning and Action Research
will be of interest to both emerging
and experienced researchers looking
to bring about change at a personal,
professional, organisational or
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community level.
Teacher Education at the Edge Tonya
Huber 2019-12-01 International
Education Inquiries is a book series
dedicated to realizing the global
vision of Education 2030. This vision
involves “ensuring inclusive and
equitable quality education and
promoting lifelong learning
opportunities for all.” The founding
editors seek to provide a forum for
the diverse voices of scholars and
practitioners from across the globe
asking questions about transforming
the vision of Education 2030 into a
reality. Published chapters will
reflect a variety of formats, free of
methodological restrictions,
involving disciplinary as well as
interdisciplinary inquiries. We
expect the series will be a leading
forum for pioneers redefining the

global discussion about the people,
places and perspectives shaping
Education 2030 outcomes. Education
2030 topics of interest include, but
are not limited to, • Improving
access to quality early childhood
development, care, and pre-primary
education; • Ensuring equal access
for all women and men to affordable
and quality education; • Increasing
the number of youth and adults who
have skills relevant for sustainable
living and livelihoods; • Ensuring
equal access for the vulnerable,
including persons with disabilities,
indigenous peoples and children in
vulnerable situations; • Achieving
levels of literacy and numeracy
required to engage in communities and
employment; • Acquiring the knowledge
and skills needed to promote
sustainable development, including: *
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Human right * Gender equality, *
Promotion of a culture of peace and
non-violence, * Global citizenship
education, * The appreciation of
cultural diversity and of culture’s
contributions to sustainable
development, • Providing safe, nonviolent, inclusive and effective
learning environments for all; •
Recruiting, preparing, supporting,
and retaining quality teachers.
Evaluation and Action Research Linnea
L. Rademaker 2021-12-14 "In this
chapter, we introduce the idea of a
new framework for research. Within
our writing, we define our framework
as a model for practice that can be
used by people within the
organization: these could be leaders,
colleagues, researcher-practitioners,
and evaluators to improve practice
and solve problems in context. The

book is about providing support for
the thousands of people in
organizations who are tasked with
finding and solving problems, whether
they are formal internal evaluators
or not. Our book will enhance
organizational capacity to understand
and develop these frameworks. Our
goal is to introduce this integrated
framework in a way that you, our
readers can see its connection to
your settings, and apply the
underlying shared positions and
principles to your own work. Finally,
the described model serves as the
foundation upon which all other
chapters' contents have been
developed"-The Palgrave International Handbook
of Action Research Lonnie L. Rowell
2016-10-26 The Palgrave International
Handbook of Action Research offers a
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vivid portrait of both theoretical
perspectives and practical action
research activity and related
benefits around the globe, while
attending to the cultural, political,
social, historical and ecological
contexts that localize, shape and
characterize action research.
Consisting of teachers, youth
workers, counselors, nurses,
community developers, artists,
ecologists, farmers, settlementdwellers, students, professors and
intellectual-activists on every
continent and at every edge of the
globe, the movement sustained and
inspired by this community was born
of the efforts of intellectualactivists in the mid-twentieth
century specifically: Orlando Fals
Borda, Paulo Freire, Myles Horton,
Kurt Lewin. Cross-national issues of

networking, as well as the
challenges, tensions, and issues
associated with the transformative
power of action research are explored
from multiple perspectives providing
unique contributions to our
understanding of what it means to do
action research and to be an action
researcher. This handbook sets a
global action research agenda and map
for readers to consider as they
embark on new projects.
Global Handbook of Impact Investing
Elsa De Morais Sarmento 2020-12-09
Discover how to invest your capital
to achieve a powerful, lasting impact
on the world. The Global Handbook of
Impact Investing: Solving Global
Problems Via Smarter Capital Markets
Towards A More Sustainable Society is
an insightful guide to the growing
world-wide movement of Impact
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Investing. Impact investors seek to
realize lasting, beneficial
improvements in society by allocating
capital to sources of impactful and
sustainable profit. This Handbook is
a how-to guide for institutional
investors, including family offices,
foundations, endowments, governments,
and international organizations, as
well as academics, students, and
everyday investors globally. The
Handbook ́
s wide-ranging contributions
from around the world make a powerful
case for positive impact and profit
to fund substantive, lasting
solutions that solve critical
problems across the world. Edited by
two experienced and distinguished
professionals in the sustainable
investing arena and authored by two
dozen renowned experts from finance,
academia, and multilateral

organizations from around the world,
the Global Handbook of Impact
Investing educates, inspires, and
spurs action towards more responsible
investing across all asset classes,
resulting in smarter capital markets,
including how to: · Realize positive
impact and profit · Integrate impact
into investment decision-making and
portfolio · Allocate impactful
investments across all asset classes
· Apply unique Impact Investing
frameworks · Measure, evaluate and
report on impact · Learn from case
examples around the globe · Pursue
Best Practices in Impact Investing
and impact reporting While other
resources may take a local or limited
approach to the subject, this
Handbook gathers global knowledge and
results from public and private
institutions spanning five
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continents. The authors also make a
powerful case for the ability of
Impact Investing to lead to
substantive and lasting change that
addresses critical problems across
the world.
University engagement and
environmental sustainability Patricia
Inman 2016-05-16 Universities have a
key role to play in contributing to
environmental development and
combating climate change. The
chapters within this volume detail
the challenges faced by higher
education institutions in considering
environmental sustainability, and
provide both a broad view of
university engagement and a detailed
examination of various projects. As
part of this series in association
with the Place and Social Capital and
Learning (PASCAL) International

Observatory, the three key PASCAL
themes of place management, lifelong
learning and the development of
social capital are considered
throughout the book. While
universities have historically
generated knowledge outside of
specific local contexts, this book
argues that it is particularly
important for them to engage with the
local community and to consider
diverse perspectives and assets when
looking at issues within an
ecological context. The chapters in
this volume provide new perspectives
and frames of reference for
transforming universities by engaging
in the development of resilient
communities.
Community-Based Learning and Social
Movements Marjorie Mayo 2020-05
Promoting popular education and
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community learning, this book fills
in the gap for an accessible resource
that responds to 'fake news' and Far
Right populism. The rise of Far-Right
populism poses major challenges for
communities, exacerbating divisions,
hate speech and hate crime. Mayo
shows how communities and social
justice movements can effectively
tackle these issues, working together
to mitigate their underlying causes
and more immediate manifestations.
Proving that community-based learning
is integral to the development of
strategies to promote more hopeful
rather than more hateful futures,
Mayo demonstrates how, through
popular education and participatory
action research, communities can
develop their own understandings of,
and solutions to, their problems.
Transformative Research and Higher

Education Azril Bacal Roij 2022-03-08
Providing a critical look at how it
is possible for institutions of
higher education to go beyond the
institutional constraints that plague
the neo-liberal university, the
authors of this volume explore the
powerful role of transformative
university-based research and
education.
Language Maintenance, Revival and
Shift in the Sociology of Religion
Rajeshwari Vijay Pandharipande
2019-12-06 This volume addresses the
question ‘What role does religion
play in the maintenance, revival
and/or shift, of languages?’ The
chapters in this volume explore the
complex and dynamic relationship
between religion and the maintenance,
revival and/or shift of languages in
different multilingual multicultural
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contexts, under diverse
sociopolitical conditions, at
different points in time. The 12
chapters cover data from Algeria,
India, Israel, Malaysia, Nigeria,
Singapore, UK, USA and Uganda and
discuss the impact of context,
ideology, identity and education on
the following religions: Buddhism,
Christianity, Hinduism, Islam,
Judaism, Sikhism, and some religions
closely associated with China such as
Confucianism and Taoism, and their
respective languages and varieties of
language in these regions. The
languages discussed by the writers in
this volume include Arabic, English,
Hebrew, Malay, Mandarin, Portuguese,
Punjabi, Pali, Sanskrit, Tamazight
and Yoruba.
Heritage as community research
Vergunst, Jo 2019-03-13 Heritage as

Community Research explores the
nature of contemporary heritage
research involving university and
community partners. Putting forward a
new view of heritage as a process of
research and involvement with the
past, undertaken with or by the
communities for whom it is relevant,
the book uses a diverse range of case
studies, with many chapters cowritten between academics and
community partners. Through this
extensive work, the Editors show that
the process of research itself can be
an empowering force by which
communities stake a claim in the
places they live.
Knowledge, Democracy and Action Budd
L. Hall 2016 25. Participatory
sustainable waste management project
in Brazil: Crystal Tremblay and Sarah
Amyot
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Field Guide to Case Study Research in
Tourism, Hospitality and Leisure
Kenneth F. Hyde 2012-06-26 This
international field guide provides
methods and studies on how-to-do case
study research in natural settings.
This text is ideal for those studying
and conducting case study research in
tourism, hospitality and leisure
disciplines. It provides a
comprehensive and practical account
of how to describe, explain and
predict case behavior.
Laboring Below the Line Frank Munger
2002-04-25 As the distribution of
wealth between rich and poor in the
United States grew more and more
unequal over the past twenty years,
this economic gap assumed a life of
its own in the popular culture. The
news and entertainment media
increasingly portrayed the lives of

the poor with such stereotypes as the
lazy welfare mother and the thuggish
teen, offering Americans few ways to
learn how the "other half" really
lives. Laboring Below the Line works
to bridge this gap by synthesizing a
wide range of qualitative scholarship
on the working poor. The result is a
coherent, nuanced portrait of how
life is lived below the poverty line,
and a compelling analysis of the
systemic forces in which poverty is
embedded, and through which it is
perpetuated. Laboring Below the Line
explores the role of interpretive
research in understanding the causes
and effects of poverty. Drawing on
perspectives of the working poor,
welfare recipients, and marginally
employed men and women, the
contributors—an interdisciplinary
roster of ethnographers, oral
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historians, qualitative sociologists,
and narrative analysts—dissect the
life circumstances that affect the
personal outlook, ability to work,
and expectations for the future of
these people. For example, Carol
Stack views the work aspirations of
an Oakland teenager for whom a job is
important, even though it strains her
academic performance. And Ruth
Buchanan looks at low-wage
telemarketing workers who are
attempting to move up the economic
ladder while balancing family,
education, and other important
commitments. What emerges is a
compelling picture of low-wage
workers—one that illustrates the
precarious circumstances of
individuals struggling with the
economic conditions and institutions
that surround them Each chapter also

explores the capacity for economic
survival from a different angle, with
ancillary commentary complementing
the ethnographies with perspectives
from other fields of study, such as
economics. At this moment of
governmental retrenchment,
ethnography's complex,
nonstereotypical portraits of
individual people fighting against
poverty are especially important.
Laboring Below the Line reveals the
ambiguities of real lives, the
potential for individuals to change
in unexpected ways, and the even
greater intricacy of the collective
life of a community.
Learning and Teaching Community-Based
Research Catherine Etmanski 2014
Community-Based Research, or CBR, is
a mix of innovative, participatory
approaches that put the community at
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the heart of the research process.
Learning and Teaching Community-Based
Research shows that CBR can also
operate as an innovative pedagogical
practice, engaging community members,
research experts, and students. This
collection is an unmatched source of
information on the theory and
practice of using CBR in a variety of
university- and community-based
educational settings. Developed at
and around the University of
Victoria, and with numerous examples
of Indigenous-led and Indigenousfocused approaches to CBR, Learning
and Teaching Community Based-Research
will be of interest to those involved
in community outreach, experiential
learning, and research in nonuniversity settings, as well as all
those interested in the study of
teaching and learning.

The SAGE Handbook of Participatory
Research and Inquiry Danny Burns
2021-08-04 The handbook covers
pioneering new participatory research
techniques including methods that can
be operationalised at scale,
approaches to engaging the poorest
and most marginalised, and ways of
harnessing technologies to increase
the scope of participation, amongst
others.
University Community Engagement and
Lifelong Learning Julia Preece
2017-07-13 This book offers a
conceptual re-think of how university
community engagement functions as a
lifelong learning resource for
communities. While having a specific
focus on the South African context,
it has important implications for
other universities which are
concerned with their communities, and
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makes a compelling argument for the
university as a public good, in spite
of current trends towards
marketization and commodification of
higher education. The book draws on a
theoretical framework of
capabilities, asset-based community
development, and the adult learning
concept of dialogue, to propose a
model whereby the boundary walls of
the university become metaphorically
‘porous’, so that community members
feel free to interact with the
university as equal members of
society. A historical outline of
African universities is provided, as
well as an exploration of the
evolution of terms for community
engagement, service learning and
learning cities; and an examination
of the policy and practice
implications for the ideological

model of a porous university.
Food Leadership Catherine Etmanski
2017-06-09 So much more than a human
necessity, food is an entry point
into a range of different topics:
culture and tradition, health and
well-being, small and large-scale
business, ecology and politics,
science and the arts, poverty and
social justice, land use and civil
society, global trade, Traditional
Ecological Knowledge, and more. From
seed to table, the policies and
practices related to all aspects of
the food cycle create rich sites for
learning and multiple opportunities
for leadership. Although the topic of
food has been gaining momentum in the
field of Adult Education over the
past decade, food has been relatively
underexplored in the field of
Leadership Studies. The purpose of
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this book, therefore, is to deepen
our understanding and knowledge about
leadership and adult learning in
food-related movements worldwide.
With contributing authors
representing four countries and
various Indigenous groups, this book
examines the diverse ways in which
food activists, scholars, students,
and practitioners are already
demonstrating, debating, and
documenting leadership and learning
in the context of global food systems
transformation. Furthermore, it
documents how these actions are
supporting the innovation needed to
address the increasingly complex and
interconnected socio-economic and
environmental challenges associated
with food and agriculture. Whereas
much leadership theory continues to
be developed from cases in business,

social movements, or other, more
traditional leadership sectors, this
book invites leaders and educators to
look to their plates and, by
extension, to local, small-scale
farmers and to nature itself as
sources of inspiration in their work.
Community Engagement in Higher
Education W. James Jacob 2015-06-17
There seems to be renewed interest in
having universities and other higher
education institutions engage with
their communities at the local,
national, and international levels.
But what is community engagement?
Even if this interest is genuine and
widespread, there are many different
concepts of community service,
outreach, and engagement. The wide
range of activity encompassed by
community engagement suggests that a
precise definition of the “community
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mission” is difficult and organizing
and coordinating such activities is a
complex task. This edited volume
includes 18 chapters that explore
conceptual understandings of
community engagement and higher
education reforms and initiatives
intended to foster it. Contributors
provide empirical research findings,
including several case study examples
that respond to the following higher
educaiton community engagement
issues. What is “the community” and
what does it need and expect from
higher education institutions? Is
community engagement a mission of all
types of higher education
institutions or should it be the
mission of specific institutions such
as regional or metropolitan
universities, technical universities,
community colleges, or indigenous

institutions while other institutions
such as major research universities
should concentrate on national and
global research agendas and on
educating internationally-competent
researchers and professionals? How
can a university be global and at the
same time locally relevant? Is it, or
should it be, left to the
institutions to determine the scope
and mode of their community
engagement, or is a state mandate
preferable and feasible? If community
engagement or “community service” are
mandatory, what are the consequences
of not complying with the mandate?
How effective are policy mandates and
university engagement for regional
and local economic development? What
are the principal features and
relationships of regionally-engaged
universities? Is community engagement
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to be left to faculty members and
students who are particularly
socially engaged and locally embedded
or is it, or should it be, made
mandatory for both faculty and
students? How can community
engagement be (better) integrated
with the (other) two traditional
missions of the university—research
and teaching? Cover image: The
Towering Four-fold Mission of Higher
Education, by Natalie Jacob
Universities, Stakeholders and Social
Mission Ewa Bogacz-Wojtanowska
2022-09-13 Today's universities are
confronted with questions about the
increasing scale of corporatisation
and commercialisation, as well as
their decreasing activity in the
field of the social mission, i.e.,
engagement in the real problems of
ordinary people, local communities

and society at large. As a remedy for
this problem, this book proposes
using action research as a means of
shaping collaboration between
universities and their stakeholders,
taking into account related benefits,
opportunities and challenges. In this
context, we understand action
research somewhat more broadly, as
universities’ conducting useful
research that becomes a domain of
their social mission. The core
message of this volume is the
development of a cooperation process
in which the university leaves its
"ivory tower," builds relationships
with its stakeholders and, as a
result, engages more effectively in
social life. In this book, readers
will find an original perspective on
action research, the application of
which enables mutual benefits for
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universities and their stakeholders.
It presents the authors’ original
model of cooperation based on the AR
approach and concrete examples of
successful cooperation between
universities and their stakeholders.
Step by step, it illustrates how to
initiate cooperation, conduct useful
scientific research and together with
stakeholders bring about changes in
social life. This book will be of
value to university managers,
academics, students of social,
management and economic sciences, as
well as managers and specialists
employed in organisations from
various sectors that may be
interested in cooperation with
universities.
Community-Based Participatory
Research for Health Nina Wallerstein
2017-10-05 The definitive guide to

CBPR concepts and practice, updated
and expanded Community-Based
Participatory Research for Health:
Advancing Health and Social Equity
provides a comprehensive reference
for this rapidly growing field in
participatory and community-engaged
research. Hailed as effective by the
Centers for Disease Control and
Prevention, CBPR and CEnR represent
the link between researchers and
community and lead to improved public
health outcomes. This book provides
practitioner-focused guidance on CBPR
and CEnR to help public health
professionals, students, and
practitioners from multiple other
clinical, planning, education, social
work, and social science fields to
successfully work towards social and
health equity. With a majority of new
chapters, the book provides a
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thorough overview of CBPR history,
theories of action and participatory
research, emerging trends of
knowledge democracy, and promising
practices. Drawn from a ten-year
research effort, this new material is
organized around the CBPR Conceptual
Model, illustrating the importance of
social context, promising partnering
practices, and the added value of
community and other stakeholder
engagement for intervention
development and research design.
Partnership evaluation, measures, and
outcomes are highlighted, with a
revised section on policy outcomes,
including global health case studies.
For the first time, this updated
edition also includes access to the
companion website, featuring lecture
slides of conceptual and partnership
evaluation-focused chapters, with

resources from appendices to help
bring CBPR concepts and practices
directly into the classroom. Proven
effective year after year, CBPR has
become a critically important
framework for public health, and this
book provides clear reference for all
aspects of the practice. Readers
will: Examine the latest research on
CPBR, and incorporate new insights
into practice Understand the history
and theoretical basis of CPBR, and
why it has been so effective Reflect
on critical issues of racism, power,
and privilege; trust development;
ethical practice within and beyond
IRBs; and cultural humility Learn new
partnership evaluation and collective
reflection strategies, including
measures and metrics, to enhance
their own practice for improved
health and social equity outcomes
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Knowledge Management Practices in the
Public Sector Ismyrlis, Vasileios
2019-12-27 The public sector provides
services to the public and does not
expect to acquire financial gain;
hence, the practices from the private
sector could not be used efficiently
without modification, bearing in mind
that the main scope of the public
organization is to provide quality
services to the citizens. Knowledge
management can acquire and transfer
knowledge in order to succeed in this
effort and to confront challenges
that exist in the modern knowledge
economy. Therefore, knowledge
management can play a vital role in
the reorganization of the public
sector and its necessary
organizational change. Knowledge
Management Practices in the Public
Sector is a collection of innovative

research on the methods and
applications of improving the quality
of public services through the
implementation of knowledge
management in public organizations.
While highlighting topics including
intellectual capital, risk
assessment, and organizational
strategy, this book is ideally
designed for policymakers, ICT
consultants, public sector workers,
public administrators, government
officials, researchers, scholars, and
students.
The SAGE Encyclopedia of Action
Research David Coghlan 2014-08-11
Action research is a term used to
describe a family of related
approaches that integrate theory and
action with a goal of addressing
important organizational, community,
and social issues together with those
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who experience them. It focuses on
the creation of areas for
collaborative learning and the
design, enactment and evaluation of
liberating actions through combining
action and research, reflection and
action in an ongoing cycle of
cogenerative knowledge. While the
roots of these methodologies go back
to the 1940s, there has been a
dramatic increase in research output
and adoption in university curricula
over the past decade. This is now an
area of high popularity among
academics and researchers from
various fields—especially business
and organization studies, education,
health care, nursing, development
studies, and social and community
work. The SAGE Encyclopedia of Action
Research brings together the many
strands of action research and

addresses the interplay between these
disciplines by presenting a state-ofthe-art overview and comprehensive
breakdown of the key tenets and
methods of action research as well as
detailing the work of key theorists
and contributors to action research.
To watch a video of editor David
Coghlan discuss the importance of
this major reference work as well as
the implications, challenges and
successes of editing The SAGE
Encyclopedia of Action Research,
click here:
http://youtu.be/P6YqCdZCZCs
Public Sociology As Educational
Practice Eurig Scandrett 2022-03
Leading academics reflect on concepts
and aspects of public sociology
education in this perceptive
collection of case studies, linked by
critical dialogue between
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contributors. They consider publics,
practices and special knowledges in
the field, and go beyond academia's
boundaries to explore the purposes
and targets of sociological
knowledge.
The Wiley Handbook of Action Research
in Education Craig A. Mertler
2019-03-26 Comprehensive overview of
the theoretical, conceptual, and
applied/practical presentations of
action research as it is found and
conducted solely in educational
settings The Wiley Handbook of Action
Research in Education is the first
book to offer theoretical,
conceptual, and applied/practical
presentations of action research as
it is found and conducted solely in
educational settings. Covering
primarily PK-12 educational settings,
the book utilizes a cross-section of

international authors and
presentations to provide global
perspectives on action research in
education. Part I of The Wiley
Handbook of Action Research in
Education focuses on various
foundational aspects and issues
related to action research. Part II
is centered on chapters that present
theories and principles that help to
guide the use of action research in
educational contexts. Part III
focuses on specific applications of
educational action research in
practice. Part IV provides an outlet
for seven educational practitioners
to share their experiences in
conducting action research. Each of
these authors also discusses the
importance and value that action
research has had on him or her, both
professionally and personally.
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Discuss action research in PK-12, as
well as in higher education settings
The first book to focus on the
importance and application of action
research exclusively in educational
settings Offers world perspectives on
action research in education Written
by a team of international scholars
The Wiley Handbook of Action Research
in Education is an excellent book for
advanced undergraduate students,
graduate students, and scholars
studying and/or researching
educational action research.
Creating Spaces of Engagement Leah
R.E. Levac 2020-11-22 Policy justice
requires engagement of diverse
people, knowledges, and forms of
evidence at all stages of the policymaking process, from problem
definition through to dissemination.
The Ecological University Ronald

Barnett 2017-10-12 Universities
continue to expand, bringing
considerable debate about their
purposes and relationship to the
world. In The Ecological University,
Ronald Barnett argues that
universities are short of their
potential and responsibilities in an
ever-changing and challenging
environment. This book centres on the
idea that the expansion of higher
education has opened new spaces and
possibilities. The university is
interconnected with a number of
ecosystems: knowledge, social
institutions, persons, the economy,
learning, culture and the natural
environment. These seven ecosystems
of the university are all fragile and
in order to advance and develop them
universities need to engage with each
one. By looking at matters such as
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the challenges of learning,
professional life and research and
inquiry, this book outlines just what
it could mean for higher education
institutions to understand and
realize themselves as exemplars of
the ecological university. With bold
and original insights and practical
principles for development, this
radical and transformative book is
essential reading for university
leaders and administrators,
academics, students, and all
interested in the future of the
university.
Engineering the Future, Understanding
the Past Erik van der Vleuten
2017-04-20 Technology today is often
presented as our best hope of solving
the world's social and sustainability
problems. And that's nothing new:
engineers have always sought to meet

the big challenges of their timeseven as those challenges have shaped
their technology. This book offers a
historical look at those interactions
between engineering and social
challenges, showing how engineers
developed solutions to past problems,
and looking at the ways that those
solutions often bring with them
unintended consequences that
themselves require solving.
Locally Led Peacebuilding Stacey L.
Connaughton 2019-09-09 Through case
studies, this edited volume
articulates why locally led
peacebuilding matters, how it can
prevent violence, and invites
practitioners and scholars to
critically examine the implications
of locally led initiatives.
The SAGE Handbook of Action Research
Hilary Bradbury 2015-06-19 The third
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edition of The SAGE Handbook of
Action Research presents an updated
version of the bestselling text,
including new chapters covering
emerging areas in healthcare, social
work, education and international
development, as well as an expanded
‘skills’ section which includes new
consultant-relevant materials.
Building on the strength of the
previous landmark editions, Hilary
Bradbury has carefully developed this
edition to ensure it follows in their
footsteps by mapping the current
state of the discipline, as well as
looking to the future of the field
and exploring the issues at the
cutting edge of the action research
paradigm today. This volume is an
essential resource for scholars and
professionals engaged in social and
political inquiry, healthcare,

international development, new media,
organizational research and
education.
Cybernetics and Systems Sergio Barile
2018-12-07 Society is now facing
challenges for which the traditional
management toolbox is increasingly
inadequate. Well-grounded theoretical
frameworks, such as systems thinking
and cybernetics, offer general level
interpretation schemes and models
that are capable of supporting
understanding of complex phenomena
and are not impacted by the passage
of time. This book serves the
knowledge society to address the
complexity of decision making and
problem solving in the 21st century
with contributions from systems and
cybernetics. A multi-disciplinary
approach has been adopted to support
diversity and to develop inter- and
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trans-disciplinary knowledge within
the shared thematic of problem
solving and decision making in the
21st century. Its conceptual thread
is cyber/systemic thinking, and its
realisation is supported by a wide
network of scientists on the basis of
a highly participative agenda. The
book provides a platform of knowledge
sharing and conceptual frameworks
developed with multi-disciplinary
perspectives, which are useful to
better understand the fast changing
scenario and the complexity of
problem solving in the present time.
University and Society 2019 What role
can the university play in the
broader community or society in which
it is embedded? Must it remain
segregated in the halls of science
and knowledge, which tower above the
community? This book examines the

growing number of questions and
concerns around university-community
relations by exploring widely
accepted theories and practices and
placing them under new light.
The SAGE Encyclopedia of Higher
Education Miriam E. David 2020-05-21
With over 600 signed entries, The
SAGE Encyclopedia of Higher Education
demonstrates the impact higher
education has had on global economies
and universities across the world.
Topics include: • students burdened
with higher tuition fees •
departments expected to produce
courses and research that have clear
and demonstrable social impact • what
the university is and how it meets
social and business requirements This
encyclopedia touches on all aspects
of higher education through: • key
concepts • debates • approaches •
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schools of thought on higher
education • role of universities As
an interdisciplinary field, these
volumes will prove to be an essential
resource for students and researchers
in education, sociology, politics and
other related fields across the
humanities and social science
disciplines.
Researching and Transforming Adult
Learning and Communities Rob Evans
2015-12-17 Can adult education and
learning be understood without
reference to community and people’s
daily lives? The response to be found
in the chapters of this volume say
emphatically no, they cannot. Adult
learning can be best understood if we
look at the social life of people in
communities, and this book is an
attempt to recover this view. The
chapters of this volume reflect

ongoing research in the field of
adult education and learning in and
with communities. At the same time
the work of the authors presented
here offers a very vital reflection
of the work of the ESREA research
network Between Local and Global –
Adult Learning and Communities. The
chapters showcase the broad range of
professional practice, the variety in
both methodology and theoretical
background, as well as the impressive
scope of field research experience
the authors bring to bear in their
papers. The first section provides
the broad view of research into adult
learning and community development
emphasising how social movements are
at the heart of local and global
change and that they are critically
important sources of power. The
second section focuses in on the
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practice of educators/mediators
working in local and regional
contexts in which the tensions of the
wider policy and discourse
environment impact on adult learners.
The third section privileges the view
at the close level of research inside
local communities in the field.
International researchers and
practitioners, particularly young
researchers, who are active in adult
learning and in local/global
communities will be interested in

this book. The emphasis of the
chapters is on participatory and
emancipatory social research.
Empowerment of women in rural
communities, involvement of
communities in social and
environmental movements, powersharing in community research
projects and the exposure of
hegemonic, globalising forces at work
in ethnic communities are among the
themes developed in this volume.
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